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 THANK YOU
As another busy year comes to an end and we 
start to look toward the summer break, we’re 
excited to share some of the achievements,  
news and future developments from around  
the business. 

We want to thank every member of the Nourish 
community for all of your support this academic 
year. We are incredibly grateful to each and every 
team member for bringing your amazing talent and 
dedication to Nourish, and to all of our schools for 
your continuous support and choosing to partner 
with us.

We wish you a very happy, safe and healthy summer 
and we look forward to welcoming you back in 
September.

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Dawn, Elenore, and the whole team 
at Kenmore Park Primary School, who were named 
one of only five national finalists for the prestigious LACA 
Catering Team of the Year Award 2025. It is a huge, 
well-deserved achievement and a testament to their talent, 
proactiveness and dedication.

Taken from headteacher’s letter:
We wish to express sincere appreciation for the 
outstanding service provided by the catering team, 
particularly under the exemplary leadership of Dawn and 
Elenore.

Since the team took over catering, meal numbers have 
risen by approximately 30%. Their good sense of humour 
contributes positively to the dining atmosphere, fostering 
strong relationships with the whole school. 

Headteacher – Kenmore Park Junior School 

EXCELLENCE IN ALLERGEN 
MANAGEMENT WINNERS 2025
We are incredibly proud that Nourish’s Food 
Development Team have won the Excellence 
in Allergen Management Award at the LACA 
awards 2025. A huge well done to Julie, David, 
Tobi, and all catering teams for your thorough, 
caring and 100% inclusive approach for pupils.

Mark Annette
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SUMMER FUN!
COME ON ENGLAND!

Celebrating the Euros with passion and extravagance Come on Lionesses!
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STAFF CELEBRATIOns
Our annual staff celebration scaled up this year. As well as 
our annual boat party on the Thames, we hosted our first 
boat party on the beautiful Norfolk Broads. Thank you for 
joining us and for all of your hard work. We hope it was 
enjoyable, and we look forward to seeing you next year! 
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NEW MENU FOOD TASTING
Our school communities have continued to provide 
us with vital feedback and ideas this year, which 
has been instrumental for our Food Development 
Team in creating new delicious recipes. 

The pupils at Whitefield School played a key part in 
sampling some newly developed recipes which our 
Craft Ambassadors have been busy formulating behind 
the scenes. A particular favourite was the sushi and 
we look forward to sampling new recipes and bringing 
more ideas to life for our subsequent menus.

 
 Celebrating Creativity, Tasty Treats & Special Events!

Ahead of our upcoming September 
launch at St Thomas More, the 
school welcomed us to host a parent 
and pupil taster session, enabling 
us to develop our service prior to 
opening.

Whitefield secondary School

st Thomas more

Nourish takes part in pride event
Mr Nourish joined Worstead Primary School to celebrate 
Pride Month.

west lodge composter
The high-tech composter breaks down all food waste, even 
cooked food, and teaches pupils about the food lifecycle.
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FOLLOW US ON:
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Eat Them to Defeat Them 2025 Was a Huge Success! 
2025 marked Nourish’s second year partnering with VEGPOWER and ITV to promote the fantastic ‘Eat Them to Defeat 
Them’ campaign. 

We were blown away by the amazing recipes and displays produced throughout the campaign. Your incredible creations 
truly captured the spirit of the campaign. Especially well done to Archdeacon Cambridge’s, Pinner Park, Kenmore Park, Glebe, 
Peterhouse, St James the Great, and Lingfield.

Your Voice Matters!
We love hearing from the children and parents in our 
schools, and their feedback through surveys is invaluable! 
These insights help us understand what’s working well 
and where we can improve, ensuring we create the best 
possible learning environment. From small tweaks to big 
ideas, every suggestion makes a difference.

A huge thank you to everyone who has taken the time to share 
their thoughts—it’s amazing to see the community come together 
to shape the future of our schools. Keep the ideas coming! 

We will most definitely be partnering with VEGPOWER across all primary schools in 
2026!  WELL DONE TEAM NOURISH YOU REALLY ARE AMAZING!
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